
 

 

  

  

Dear Pastor Jim Johnson and Heartbeat International Mission,                                       OCTOBER 2024  

Grace and peace to you from our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!  

On behalf of Beulah Land Bible Baptist Church, I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for the unwavering 

support, prayers, and encouragement that you’ve given us over the years. Your fervent prayers have been valuable 

in our mission to serve the precious souls here and to nurture our congregation. 

I am glad to share with you that last 22nd of September, we held a successful Ladies' Fellowship that brought 

together women from our church and other missions. It was a time of spiritual growth, connection, and sharing, 

filled with uplifting devotion and prayer. The women of God left inspired and encouraged to continue their service 

both within and outside the church. 

Also, we are continuing our Bible class that can help the willing students to be equipped with the knowledge 

and different learnings that’s indeed helpful for them to better serve in ministry. We are excited about these people 

who are eager to contribute willingly to their churches and community and how they can help their different 

ministries to share the gospel of God. As the fruit of this, the students are eager to share the gospel of God through 

tracts giving and winning souls for Christ. Your prayers and support have played a significant role in making this 

possible. 

Lastly, our Children’s Ministry continues to grow by God’s grace, providing a safe and nurturing 

environment for our young ones to learn about God's love. Through engaging lessons and activities, we aim to instill 

a strong foundation of faith in our children, ensuring they grow up knowing they are cherished and loved by God. 

As we reflect on the past and look forward to the future, we are deeply thankful for your consistent help 

and prayers. Your support has enabled us to reach more individuals and families, fostering a sense of belonging. 

We look forward to continuing this journey together, advancing the Kingdom of God through our united efforts.  

Thank you once again for being such a vital part of God’s ministry here. We are blessed to have you as our 

brothers and sisters in Christ. 

With warm regards and blessings, Beaulah Land Bible Baptist Church. 

 
 

BEULAH LAND BIBLE 

    BAPTIST CHURCH 

God’s provision for a lot 

property beside our Church  

(for installment) (at least $20,000) 

 

 

   

 

God’s provision for a campsite (at least $20,000) 

• 3 rooms (for boys, girls, and couples) 

• Restrooms 

• Shower rooms  

 
 

 
PRAYER REQUESTS: 

LADIES FELLOWSHIP 

BLBBC Magtanong St. Calaylayan Abucay Bataan 2114 

Philippines 

Tel.no. (01163) 923-939-7456 

E-mail: phil.blbc@gmail.com 

Support Address: Heartbeat International Missions 

P.o box 1941 Elizabethton, TN 37644-1941  

Tel.no. (423) 707-5468/ Email: heartbeatteam@aol.com 

Hebrews 6:10 

For God is not unrighteous to forget your work and 

labour of love, which ye have shewed toward his 

name, in that ye have ministered to the saints, and 

do minister. 

Yours for souls,  

Bro. Alexander A. Ramirez 

BIBLE CLASS CHILDREN’S MINISTRY TRACTS GIVING 

mailto:phil.blbc@gmail.com

